
THE PLANNING COMMISSION INVITES YOU TO 

THEIR COMMISSION MEETINGS 

TO DISCUSS AND GIVE INPUT  

ON THE UPCOMING 

2020 PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
The Planning Commission is actively working on revisions to the Town’s Plan of Conservation and 

Development and would appreciate input from every resident in town 

and every town Board or Commission. 

 

 How would you like to see Harwinton grow and change over the next ten years? 

 What would you like to stay the same? 

 

Revisions to the 2010 Town Plan will lay out strategies that our town boards, commissions and local 

organizations can carry out to achieve shared goals for economic development, housing, natural 

resources, community resources and young families. 

 

The Planning Commission would welcome and appreciate your input at the following 

meetings held at the town hall at 7:00 p.m.: 

 
MAY 22, 2019    SEPTEMBER 11, 2019 

JUNE 12, 2019    SEPTEMBER 25, 2019 

JUNE 26, 2019    OCTOBER 9, 2019 

JULY 10, 2019    OCTOBER 23, 2019 

AUGUST 14, 2019    NOVEMBER 13, 2019 

       DECEMBER 11, 20 


